Finally, we have placed a particular focus on tackling inequalities. Mental health problems
disproportionately affect people living in poverty, those who are unemployed and who
already face discrimination. For too many, especially black, Asian and minority ethnic

people, their first experience of mental health care comes when they are detained under
the Mental Health Act, often with police involvement, followed by a long stay in hospital.
To truly address this, we have to tackle inequalities at local and national level.




